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Dear Ashley,

MOUNTAIN VIEW

ADVENTIST COLLEGH

41 Doonside Road
Doonside NSW 2767

P (02) 9622 2424
(02) 9831 5004
info@mvac.nsw.edu.au

www.mvac.nsw.edu.au

I just wanted to thank you and your team for the fantastic event that you helped us put on. As you
know, this was the first event of its kind at our College in over twenty years and we have classified it

as a great success.

We have had many comments back from people who attended the event and all have stated that it
was fantastic. People have been impressed with the ride selection that you provided, the variety of
market stalls and food trucks and of course the amazing fireworks display. They have all stated that
the event was professionally arranged and run and were very impressed with what we delivered on
the night. Everyone that | have spoken to have asked if we will be putting on the event again next
year. At the event, there clearly was something for everyone. | have had some people say to me that

next year, they will attend our event instead of the Easter Show!

The team that you provided on the day were professional and organised. Thank you to your team for
their efficiency in their bump in and bump out times — it clearly shows that they know what they are

doing.

On behalf of Mountain View Adventist College, thank you for your guidance and contacts that you
provided in making our event one that stood out. We look forward to arranging the event again next

year!

Kind Regards,

Craig Dwyer

Business Manager
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